DEN NORSKE
NOBELKOMITE

The Norwegian Nobel Commilttee

To the nominators of candidates for
the Nobel Peace Prize for 2014

Oslo, April 2014

Dear Madame/Sir,

The Norwegian Nobel Committee has received your proposal for the 2014 Nobel

Peace Prize.

This year 278 candidates have been registered. The name of the prize recipient for

2014 will be announced on October 10.

Sincerely,
THE NORWEGIAN NOBEL COMMITTEE

o fomdipd

Geir Lundestad

Secretary
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